GRAD NEWSLETTER
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This will be the final grad newsletter for this year’s graduating class. There
is an abundance of important information to note. Please review carefully.

GRADUATION REHEARSAL

The mandatory Grad Rehearsal will take
place on Wed. June 25 at the Sanderson
Centre and will begin promptly at 9am. ALL
GRADS PARTICIPATING IN THE CEREMONY

W MUST ATTEND THE REHEARSAL. If you are
driving, you will have to pay for parking in a
lot or on the street and will need a credit
card to pay.

ABSOLUTELY NO FOCD OR DRINKS ARE PERMITTED IN
THE SANDERSON CENTRE. PLEASE ABIDE BY &
RESPECT THEIR RULES.
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GRADUATION CEREMONY
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The Grad Ceremony will be held at the Sanderson Centre on Thurs. June 26 at 7pm.
Graduates MUST arrive by 6pm already wearing their green grad gown & stole and
assemble in alphabetical order for the procession. To be admitted to the Sanderson
Centre grads MUST show their WHITE PASS at the 1st General Admission Entrance Door
on Darling Street. Upon arrival, grads will proceed to the Rehearsal Room to sign in for
attendance & do a quick check in their gown & stole. Grads are asked to dress in
business casual attire-including appropriate footwear for such an occasion and please
no shorts. Grads do not return their gowns or stoles after the ceremony as they
purchased them with their grad fee and are encouraged to take pictures outside the
Sanderson Centre after the ceremony has finished.

DO NOT BRING ANY VALUABLES TC EITHER THE REHEARSAL OR CEREMONY AS
THEY CANNOT BE LOCKED UP.




GUEST PASSES

~IMPORTANT INFO~

Grads must show their WHITE PASS and guests must show
their EMBOSSED BLUE PASS to be admitted to the
Sanderson Centre the night of the ceremony. Due to the
size of the graduating class, the number of guest passes
have been limited to THREE, unless you received an
additional guest pass through the lottery process that
already took place. This meets the maximum number of
people allowed in the Sanderson Centre under fire
regulations. This is the reason guests will not be admitted
without a pass and the Sanderson Centre staff will be
collecting the embossed passes at the doors.

WE CANNOT REPLAGE LOST OR STOLEN PASSES.

FINAL DETAILS
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o PRINCIPAL'S HONOUR ROLL GRITERIA:

Grade 12 students who qualify must be enrolled in a minimum of 6
courses and must achieve a minimum overall average of 80% with their
best six courses. These courses must be taken with the BHNCDSB in the
current academic year, from July 1, 2024 to June 30, 2025. One course in
Religion must also be taken as part of this complement.

o ONTARIO SGHOLAR:

A student who obtains a total of at least 480 marks in any
combination of Ministry approved Gr. 12 courses having a total of six
credits and who has been recommended by his or her principal for
the OSSD in either the current school year or the previous school
year, may be designated an Ontario Scholar.

DON'T FORGET...
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